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Hi there,
 
Please add this to the record for TG-210102.
 
Thank you,
Sam
 

From: Doyle, Samantha (UTC) 
Sent: Thursday, August 26, 2021 4:39 PM
To: 'Daniel Dolmseth' <djdolmseth@gmail.com>
Cc: McPherson, Kathryn (UTC) <kathryn.mcpherson@utc.wa.gov>; Mike Johns <mike@rjh-
legal.com>
Subject: RE: MEDICAL EMERGENCY REQUEST FOR RESCHEDULE OF SPECIAL PROCEEDING
CRM:0003170
 
Good afternoon Mr. Dolsmeth,
 
I am granting your extension and will be issuing a notice rescheduling the proceedings by early next
week.
 
Thank you,
 
Samantha Doyle
Administrative Law Judge
(office) (360) 664-1164
(cell) (360) 742-4451
Pronouns: She/Her/Hers
samantha.doyle@utc.wa.gov 
 

Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability.
www.utc.wa.gov
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From: Daniel Dolmseth <djdolmseth@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, August 26, 2021 1:30 PM
To: Doyle, Samantha (UTC) <samantha.doyle@utc.wa.gov>
Cc: McPherson, Kathryn (UTC) <kathryn.mcpherson@utc.wa.gov>; Mike Johns <mike@rjh-
legal.com>
Subject: MEDICAL EMERGENCY REQUEST FOR RESCHEDULE OF SPECIAL PROCEEDING CRM:0003170
 

External Email

Dear Judge Doyle:
 
I just received a courtesy phone call from Kathryn McPherson informing me I should direct the
following emailed-request (which I had sent to Kathryn earlier this morning) directly to you. 

Respectfully, I hereby request an emergency reschedule of the Special Proceeding 
"Matter of Determining the Proper Carrier Classification of and Complaint for
Penalties against Cascade Recycling, Inc." Docket TG-210102.

Please understand this past Monday (8/23/21) afternoon I underwent what was to be a
fairly  routine eye surgery for cataract removal/lense replacement.

On Tuesday (8/24/21) afternoon, the post-operative bandages were removed and I could
not see out of my right eye: The ophthalmologist-surgeon (Dr. Roger Anderson)
determined the lazer had cut excessively into the retina & destroyed the lense.

Dr. Anderson immediately referred to a vitreoretinal specialist (Dr. Himanshu Banda)
for further testing.  Yesterday afternoon Dr. Banda scheduled an emergency repair
surgery for his next available time on 8/31/21. 

This five hour repair surgery is extensive and will require an approximate week to
recover, during which I am to limit activity to bed rest or risk permanent loss of sight
from my right eye. 

In seeking a suitable upcoming date to reschedule, it is important to inform you I
currently have two succesive right leg surgeries scheduled on 9/20/21 & 9/27/21 with Dr.
Jeffrey Freidrich @ Harborview Medical Center.

Kathryn had suggested I include several suitable dates for rescheduling. In checking
with my attorney, Mike Johns, he requested any date after October 4, 2021, which
certainly should allow me plenty time to heal.  

Judge Doyle, please know I sincerely apologize for this request. In my absence,  attorney
Mike Johns (mike@rjh-legal.com or 253-858-2606) is available to answer any questions
you may have.

Sincerely,
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Daniel J.Dolmseth, Owner

Cascade Recycling Inc

253.682.7435

 


